
A plea for art supplies 
                                

As mentioned above we are beginning an Art unit on printing propaganda posters. Before 

printing, we will be making the paper we print onto; rather than being plain, this paper will 

have pattern and texture, and so we need some extra resources to help with this. If you can 

spare any old rolls of wallpaper, newspapers, old books, old encyclopaedias, old sheet of music etc., 

this would be a great help. The paper will need to be a matt finish so that printing ink will adhere to 

it. We will not need huge amounts, but if you do have anything to spare it would be much appreciated. 

Below are some photos to give you an idea of the effects we are aiming for. 
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English – We have just completed a week dedicated to grammar, looking at relative clauses, 

synonyms and antonyms and the active and passive voice. Next week we start out unit on 

newspaper reports, using WW2 as our subject. 

Maths – continuing our work on fractions; this continues until the end of term. 

Art – We are starting a unit on printing techniques and we will be producing propaganda posters in 

the style of those seen in WW2. See below for a plea! 

RE – We have started our unit called ‘CHRISTIANITY: What do Christians believe about the 

Messiah – and why is it good news?’ 

History – We have started our unit on WW2 by looking at how the end of the First World War 

played a part in the events which led to the start of war in 1939. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU YEAR 6! 

We just want to say a huge thank you to all of the Year 6s who helped with Wednesday’s open morning. We 

received so many glowing comments about our tour guides and we are proud of you all. Anyone who did not 

get the chance to take part will be considered first when Mrs Douglass is planning one of our next events!  

 

 


